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REVIEW OF DROUGHT MANAGEMENT PLAN EXTENDED 

 
Council are reviewing the Drought Management Plan and is seeking feedback from the 

community and businesses about how Council can improve the response to future 
drought events.  
 

The review period has been extended from Friday, 1 May 2020 with Council inviting 
you to provide your feedback before Sunday, 31 May 2020 through the Engagement 

Hub on Council’s website. 
  
Access to engagement hub is through the following link: 

https://tent.engagementhub.com.au/drought-debrief 
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